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Stephen Abell

From: Stephen Abell
Sent: 30 September 2009 11:00
To: 'Lewis, Mark'
Subject: RE; News of World

Dear Mark

Many thanks for this information, which we will take forward.

The Commission has, of course, taken note of what you said to the Select Committee. If you are able to 
submit any further material evidence to the PCC in regard to the involvement of News International 
employees in phone-message tapping, the Commission would welcome receipt of it.

The PCC is, as you know, considering whether it was misled by the paper in 2007 about the extent of the
p rac tice , a n d  w h e th e r  th e re  is a n y  e v id e n c e  o f p h o n e -m e s s a g e  tapp ing  s in c e  2007 .

The Commission would consider any evidence you wish to submit in regard to either area.

Very best 

Stephen

S te p h e n  A b e l l  
D e p u t y  D i r e c t o r
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-— Original Message:
From: Lewis, Mark 
Sent: 24 September us;*™
To: Stephen Abell 
Subject: News of World

Dear Stephen

I refer to our conversation. The Police Officer I spoke with was DS Mark Mabberley (I am not 100% 
sure on the spelling).

It was him who gave the 6000 figure that I referred to. The Metropolitan Police have the material 
that was taken from the News o f the World.

If I can assist in any way please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

M ark  Lewis

P le a s e  r e a d  t h e  im p o r t a n t  n o t e s  a t
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